
November 4, 2014 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Gary W. Hawes 
Assistant Attorney General 
Office of the Attorney 
General 
55 Elm Street, P.O. Box 120 
Hartford, CT 06141-0120 

Kimberly Martone 
Director, Office of Health Care 
Access 
Department of Public Health 
410 Capitol Avenue 
Hartford, CT 06134 

Steven W. Lazarus 
Office of Health Care Access, 
Department of Public Health 
410 Capitol Avenue 
Hartford, CT 06134 

Re: 	Proposal for Joint Venture between Greater Waterbury Health Network, Inc. and 
Vanguard Health Systems, Inc. 

OHCA Docket No. 13-31838-486 CON 
Attorney General Docket No. 13-486-01 

Dear Mr. Hawes, Ms. Martone and Mr. Lazarus: 

By letter dated November 3, 2014, the Applicants requested an extension of time until 4:30 
p.m. on November 4, 2014, to submit late files numbers 4 and 5. Due to difficulties coordinating 
various parties, the Applicants request that the deadline be extended until 4:30 p.m. on November 
5. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Greater Waterbury Health Network, Inc. 

By:  al44.1— 	/C6dV 

Tenet Healthcare Corporation 

By:  	 P   

 

 

Ann H. Zucker 
Carmody Torrance Sandak & Hennessey LLP 
50 Leavenworth Street 
P.O. Box 1110 
Waterbury, CT 06721 

Collin P. Baron 
Pullman & Comley LLC 
850 Main Street, P.O. Box 7006 
Bridgeport, CT 06601-7006 



CERTIFICATION 

This is to certify that a copy of the foregoing letter was sent via electronic mail this 3rd day 
of November, 2014, to the following recipients: 

Barbara Simonetta, President 
Connecticut Health Care Associates 
261 Center Street 
Wallingford, CT 06492 
chcaunion@aol.com   

Nykole Roche, Associate Director 
Massachusetts Nurses Association 
340 Turnpike Street 
Canton, MA 02021 
NRoche@mnarn.org  

James E. Rawlings 
Connecticut State Conference of Branches of the NAACP 
2074 Park St. 
Hartford, CT 06106 
gnhnaacpPgmail.com   

Collin P. Baron 
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